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May 22,1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region |||
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle,11 60532

Attention: A. B. Beach, NRC Region ill Administrator

Reference: A. B. Beach letter to W. T. Subalusky, dated
April 141997, supplementing Confirmatory Action Letter
Rill 96-008

'

Dear Mr. Beach,

The reference letter documented actions that LaSalle County Ftation would
take to facilitate restart of the units. One of those actions war to develop a
restart plan and transmit a copy to the NRC. Attached to this letter is the
May 16,1997 version of the LaSalle County Unit 1/ Unit 2 Restart Plan.

The plan includes activities to improve our strategic areas of people,
processes and equipment. In developing this plan, we established key
performance indicators, both quantitative and quc!itative, for assessing and
monitoring the effectiveness of our activities.

The Restart Plan has been designed to be a "living" plan. As the LaSalle
Team moves forward, so will our strategic areas. We are currently
identifying changes to our plan based on changes in company strategy as
well as our ongoing self assessment of the effectiveness of actions taken to
date. We will make these changes available for your review.
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May 22,1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region ill
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle,il 60532

Attention: A. B. Beach, NRC Region til Administrator

Reference: A. B. Beach letter to W. T. Subalusky, dated
April 141997, supplementing Confirmatory Action Letter
Rlll-96-008

Dear Mr. Beach,

The reference letter documented actions that LaSalle County Station would
take to facilitate restart of the units. One of those actions was to develop a
restart plan and transmit a copy to the NRC. Attached to this letter is the
May 16,1997 version of the LaSalle County Unit 1/ Unit 2 Restart Plan.

The plan includes activines to improve our strategic areas of people,
processes and equipment. In developing this plan, we established key
performance indicators, both quantitative and qualitative, for assessing and
monitoring the effectiveness of our activities.

The Restart Plan has been designed to be a "living'" plan. As the LaSalle
Team moves forward, so will our strategic areas. We are currently
identifying changes to our plan based on changes in company strategy as
well as our ongoing self assessment of the effectiveness of actions taken to
date. We will make these changes available for your review.
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If you would like to discuss the plan, please call me at (815) 357-6761,
extension 3600.

Respectfully, '

,
. ;

-

t

W. T. Subalusky
Site Vice President >

LaSalle County Station

Enclosure

cc: M. P. Huber, NRC Senior Resident inspector - LaSalle
M. Leach, Chief, Operator Licensing Branch, Region 111
M. Parker, Acting Chief, Reactor Projects Branch ||
D. M. Skay, Project Manager - NRR - LaSalle
Document Control Desk, U.S. NRC
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